
REPLY TO: CBP PORT DIRECTOR, 423 CANAL STREET, SUITE 260, NEW ORLEANS, LOUISIANA 70130 

 
 

Notice to the Area Port of New Orleans Trade Community 
 

Date: September 13, 2023 No:  23-026 
 
SUBJECT:  CBP New Orleans Centralized Examination Station (CES) Phone 
Outage  
 
 
Notification to the New Orleans Trade Community that telephones are temporarily 
inoperable at the CBP Centralized Examination Station (CES). Dupuy Storage and 
Forwarding is working to restore telephone service as soon as possible, but not likely 
before Friday September 15, 2023.   
 
If you need to reach the Centralized Examination Station (CES) please contact Lisa 
Adams, CES Customer Service, at (504) 245-7616.  
 
CBP Port of New Orleans Cargo Division email addresses are: 

• Agriculture:   nolaaqic@cbp.dhs.gov 
• Trade:   neworleanstet@cbp.dhs.gov 
• ATCET:   neworleansatcet@cbp.dhs.gov 

 
Any questions regarding this notice may be directed to Chief Agriculture Specialist Jessica 
Smith jessica.smith@cbp.dhs.gov or via telephone at (504) 670-2222. 
 
 
 
 
 
Mark S. Choina 
Assistant Port Director 
New Orleans, Louisiana 
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